


are facing. In this context, the Special Rapporteur on adequate housing wishes to remind the 
authorities of Cambodia of recently developed guidelines, which have been previously drawn 
to their attention, aimed at assisting States in developing policies and legislations to prevent 
forced evictions. The Special Rapporteur also reminds the Government of Cambodia of the 
pertaining sections on the status of the rights to housing and eviction in his report on his 
mission to Cambodia (E/CN.4/2006/41/Add.3).  
 
“We therefore call for a halt to these evictions and for immediate action to ensure that these 
families have access to adequate housing consistent with Cambodia’s human rights 
obligations. We strongly urge the Government of Cambodia and the Municipality of Phnom 
Penh to ensure that:  

• appropriate consultations take place with the persons to be evicted;  

• no evictions result in homelessness;  

• persons affected by the evictions are given appropriate compensation and rehabilitation;  

• relocation sites have adequate basic services and allow the possibility for the relocated 
persons to earn their living;  

• an opportunity to seek redress without sanction is made available when needed;  

• a constructive dialogue between all parties, including the non-governmental 
organizations, is established;  

• NGOs are allowed to offer assistance and protection to the families affected by the 
eviction without interference;  

• measures are adopted to ensure registration of those affected by the eviction and 
monitoring of their relocation are carried out fairly and transparently; and  

• every effort is made to prevent the use of force.”  
 
 
The Special Rapporteur’s report, including the “Basic principles and guidelines on 
development-based evictions and displacement” (E/CN.4/2006/41) can be found at: 
http://www.ohchr.org/english/issues/housing/annual.htm  
 
For more information on the mandate and work of the Special Rapporteur on adequate 
housing, please consult the website of the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights 
at: http://www.ohchr.org/english/issues/housing/index.htm  
 
For more information on the mandate and work of the Special Representative on human 
rights defenders, please consult the website of the Office of the High Commissioner for 
Human Rights at: http://www.ohchr.org/english/issues/defenders/index.htm  
 




